QUAIL VIEW NEWSLETTER - MAY 2009

WELCOME NEW NEIGHBORS



CINDY & JED PATTON 4005 KINGSCOTE CIRCLE

Both are NC residents – Charlotte & Mt. Holly Cindy & Jed are looking forward to meeting many QV neighbors.

QUAILVIEW PRAYER MINISTRY KERMIT & KAY ERICKSON quailviewprayer@aol.com



Please send your prayer request to quailviewprayer@aol.com. We will leave it up to the person who makes the request to communicate via e-mail when the need is met or to update us with changes. During these difficult times, keep everyone in your prayers.

Candidate, Eric Davis, for District 5 School Board

Come meet Eric Davis, candidate for the District 5 School Board seat being vacated by Molly Griffin in the November election. Eric Davis will be reaching out to folks in District 5, talking about why he wants to run for school board, sharing ideas for change, and listening to concerns and answering questions. I hope that you can stop by and get to know Eric in a casual environment. The meeting will be held Wednesday, May 29th from 7:00pm - 8:30pm at the home of Ashley Nelson, 4310 Asherton Drive - RSVP 704/542-5909.



MAY WOMEN'S SPRING SOCIAL

Meredith Jeffries to host Tuesday, May 26th at 7:30PM A-L Appetizer - M-Z Beverage 4814 Lindstrom Drive 704-541-5504

mjeffries@charlottelaw.edu



MERCI THANK YOU SHANNON MC BRIDE FOR HOSTING APRIL'S WOMEN'S SOCIAL



Quail View Website

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/charlotte/quailviewhoa/main.html DOUG BOWMAN, WEBMASTER

THANK YOU DOUG, FOR YOUR UNTIRING EFFORT

PLEASE SAVE THE WEBSITE ADDRESS. PRINT IT OUT AND KEEP THIS BY YOUR COMPUTER.



Easter Egg Hunt Update Thanks to Kathy Templeman for organizing this event and to all the participants.

MANY THANKS TO THE QV RESIDENTS WHO CONTRIBUTED TO THE SECOND HARVEST PET FOOD DRIVE. LORRAINE VLCEK



KITTY PROBLEMS

This morning we found a large black and white cat perched above our bluebird house, and 4 dead baby blue birds on the ground below. This is the second year this cat has destroyed our blue bird nest. If we see this cat in our yard again, a call will be made to Animal Control. Regrettably, Cathy Harvey



HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY MAY! LORRAINE VLCEK, NEWSLETTER